
 

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #:​ A-2025-026 
 
 
Date:​ ​ March 3, 2025 
 
To:​ ​ Minor Associations 
 
Cc:​ ​ Minor Coordinators 

 
From:​ ​ Laura MacMillan  
                       Program & Championship Director  
 
Subject:​ Learn to Play T-Shirts 2025 

 
 
Learn to Play T-Shirts 
 
Softball BC is pleased to continue offering subsidized "Learn to Play t-shirts" in 2025. Please note 
that the deadline to place your order is Friday, March 15, 2025. Qualified associations (those in good 
standing) can order "Learn to Play" t-shirts with the Softball BC logo through MVP Athletics via a 
dedicated online store. Participating associations will pay $2.00 per shirt, plus applicable tax and 
shipping costs. 

 
The quantities available will be determined based on the number of registered players in the U5–U9 
category for 2024. If your association did not offer the Learn to Play (LTP) program in 2024 but is 
providing it this year, you can still place an order with MVP. The Softball BC office will then contact 
you to verify the quantities. 

 
Orders can be placed by size and in up to 12 different colours.  
 
Once MVP receives your club's order, they will send it to Softball BC for approval. Upon 
confirmation, MVP will process and ship the merchandise. 

 
Order your Learn to Play t-shirts here: 
https://softballbclearntoplayshirts2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/.  

 
Remember, the deadline to place your order is March 15, 2025. 

 

https://softballbclearntoplayshirts2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/

